
 

 

19th January 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 2 Rosa Parks Virtual School Visit 
 
To complete or amazing topic on Rosa Parks, we have arranged for a Virtual School Visit from 
Rosa Parks. The company we use bring famous faces of the past to life with professional actors. 
Facts and fun guaranteed! 
 
On December 1st 1955, Rosa Parks refused to give up her bus seat for a white passenger, 
sparking a wave of change against segregation. Listen to how one woman changed the lives of 
millions. 
 

Rosa will be telling the Year 2 classes all about: 

 

• Her background growing up in Alabama and her experiences of being a black girl in a 

white world 

• The famous bus story and how she bravely stood up for what she believed in 

• The impact of her actions and how one person can change the world 

 

The session includes 15 minutes of live, interactive performance followed by 15 minutes of 

Q&A. 
 
The virtual visit will be on Tuesday 15th February during school hours and the cost of the 
event has been covered by school. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Helen Savage, Channi Davis, Hayley Craven and Christian Burton (Year 2 Teachers) 
 
 


